
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Lady of Lourdes 

Established –1875 

534 N. Wood Street   
Gibson City, IL 60936 

 

Mass Schedule 
Saturday 5 pm 

Sunday 7 am & 10:30 am 
Monday 8 am 
Tuesday 8 am 

Thursday 6:30 pm 
Friday 8 am 

Holy Days: 7 am & 7 pm 
 

Eucharistic Adoration 
Tuesday 8:30-9:30 am 

Thursday 7-8 pm 
 

Confession 
By appointment any time 
Saturday 4:30 pm (OLOL) 

 

 
 

Immaculate Conception 
202 E. Green Street 
Roberts, IL 60962 

 

Mass Schedule 
Sunday 8:30 am 

 

 
 

Parish Office 
Phone & Fax: 

(217) 784-4671 
General Information 
pastor@ololgc.org 

Address: 
534 N. Wood St. 

Gibson City, IL 60936 
Website 

www.ololgc.org 

Welcome 

Welcome to Our Lady of 

Lourdes and Immaculate 

Conception! We are glad  

you are here with us today.  

If you would like to join 

our Faith Community, 

please contact our parish 

office or stop by any time. 

 

October 27, 2013  
Thirtieth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Immaculate Conception  
Catholic Mission 

202 E. Green Street  Roberts, IL 60962 

Our Lady of Lourdes Catholic Church  



Pastor 
Rev. Thomas Theneth, CMI 

 

Deacon 
Jeff Volker 

 

Parish Secretary 
Patti Meunier 

 

Religious Education 
Alyce Hafer 

 

Youth Ministry 
Bruce Killian 

 

Musicians 
Michele Fackler 

Corey Fields 
 

Parish Council  
President 

Matt Doran (OLOL) 

 

Baptism 
Call the Rectory at least four 

weeks before the baptism. Baptis-
mal instruction for the parents 
and God-parents is required. 

 

Anointing of the Sick 
If you or a family member is ad-

mitted to the hospital or makes a 
trip to the Emergency Room, 
please contact Fr. Thomas at 

(630) 639-0502 or Deacon Jeff at 
(217) 781-8238. 

 

Marriage 
Call the Rectory at least six 

months before. A six month prep-
aration time is required. 

Ministry Schedules 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date 
Fri, Nov 1        7PM 

Altar Servers 
Andrew Laughery 
Josh Astronomo 

Lectors Euch. Minister Ushers Homebound Ministry 
 

Sat, Nov 2  5:00 PM Emily Allen 
Joe Allen 

Marj Brown 
Jim Meyer 

 Bob Mardis 
Greg Laughery 

Madonna Fletcher 

Sun, Nov 3  7:00 am Brooks Schmitt Kathleen Reum    

Sun, Nov 3  10:30 am Brooke Beyer 
Hannah Hathaway 

Stan Alt 
Paul Sarantakos 

Deacon Jeff Dan Day 
Mike Meunier 

 

THIS WEEK’S INTENTIONS 

If you wish to have a mass intention for a loved one, anniversary or other 
occasion, please contact the parish office.  Mass intentions are $10.  

MON  Oct 28                   8:00 AM No Mass 

TUE  Oct 29                      8:00 AM No Mass 

 

WED  Oct 30 No Mass 

THU  Oct 31                     6:30 PM Tom Duffy 

FRI  Nov 1                         7:00 AM 

                                           7:00 PM                                                        

Esther Molck 

Lyla Hutchcraft 

SAT  Nov 2                             8 AM 

5 PM 

For all souls departed  

Eleanor Kerber 

SUN  Nov 3                7AM (OLOL) 

                                  8:30 AM (IC) 

10:30 AM (OLOL) 

For Parishioners 

Michael Weber 

Brooke Martin 

Volunteers are always needed for our parish ministries. For more information on how to join, contact the parish office. 

 

Thank You 
For Your Gifts 

 
OLOL 

Imm. Conception 

Envelopes 
 

$3073.50 

Loose $796.00 

Capital 
Improvements* 

$200.00 

 
 

 

Total 
 

$208.00 

  

Pray for the Sick 
& Homebound 

Tony Coons 
Mary Cothern 
Jesse Cervelli 
Vicky Stuckey 
Dick Walter 
Doris Benter 
Faye O'Neal 

Penny Campbell 
Loretta Bode 
Rita Benefiel 

Sarah Sarantakos 
Chuck Kemmer 

If you wish to add the name 
of a loved one who is sick, 
please contact the parish 
office  at 217-784-4671 or 

pastor@ololgc.org. 

Mark your calendar for the annual 
Turkey Dinner on November 10 at 
Father Kirk Hall after mass.   

Carryouts available!! 
Delivery call Brian Lozier at 

217-784-2680 

ALTAR SERVER TRAINING 
 
Thee will be an altar server training for current, AND for those 

5th grade and up who are interested in becoming an Altar serv-

er at Our Lady of  Lourdes.  Training will be held after mass on 

Sunday, Nov 3 and last approximately 1 hour.  We will then 

move over to the hall to enjoy lunch.  Parents are welcome to 

attend, or arrange to pick up their server around 2PM at the 

hall.  For further information, please contact Deacon Jeff at 

781-8238, or by email at deaconvolker@yahoo.com. 



 

 

 

Blessings on 

Pearl Smith 

 

Daughter of  

Tannie and Michael Smith 

 

Who will be baptized today.    

 

welcome to our Parish  

Family! 

Volunteers are always needed for our parish ministries. For more information on how to join, contact the parish office. 

Parish Events 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Wed, Oct 30 

 Parish Staff Meeting 
        6PM 
 Parish Council Meeting 

7PM 
 
Tues, Nov 5 

 C.A.L.M. Meeting  
 

Sun, Nov 10 
 Turkey Dinner 

 

Wed, Nov 13 
 K of C Meeting 7PM 

    MESSIAH 
Singers of all ages are invited to be part of the Gibson Area 

Music Foundation’s annual presentation of Handel’s Messi-

ah.  Regular rehearsals begin October 28 at the First Presby-

terian Church of Gibson City.  For more information call Bill 

Ogg 784-4480. Patrick Volker will be the bass soloist! 

    JOE MCGUIRE 
 

TO OUR LADY OF 
LOURDES PARISH  

FAMILY 
 

Gibson City 
Melvin Si-
bley School 
District in-
vites you 
to come 

celebrate Veteran’s 
Day on November 
11 at the GCMS 
High School.  Re-

Tom Quinlan, Directory of Religious education for the Diocese of Joliet, will give a presen-

tation on Monday, October 28 at the Fr. Paul F. Dinan Parish Center in Paxton .  A light 

supper will be served at 6PM by St. Mary CCW followed by Tom’s talk on “Parish renewal-

becoming an Evangelized and Evangelizing Parish”.  Tom is an author and national present-

er.  All those in leadership positions are asked to attend– parish pastoral council members, 

catechists, potential leaders and all concerned about the present and future state of the par-

ish.  We will be joined by Our Lady of Lourdes parish from Gibson City.  If you plan to at-

tend, please call Judy at 379-4111, so the CCW will have a count for the meal.   

      SAY 

CHEESE 
Don’t forget          

to stop at the             

sign up table 

after mass  and choose your 

time for your directory photo 

sitting.  You may also sign up 

on line at www.ololgc.org.  

Click on the resources icon 

and then scroll down to  

Photography and click on 

Lifetouch.  Instructions from 

there will walk you through 

the sign up process.  Patti 

will also be happy to register 

you if you call the parish of-

fice at (217)784-4671.  We 

look forward to a great  

turnout!!  
 

SIGN UP TODAY!! 

The Our Lady of Lourdes Youth Group is having a pie 

fundraiser.  There are order forms at the back of church 

and checks can be made payable to OLL.  What a great  

opportunity to purchase your pies for the Turkey Dinner 

AND help the youth group raise funds for their mission trip to Nash-

ville for CHWC this summer.   Orders will be taken through Nov 3 and 

pie pickup is on Nov 9.     

Today’s gospel shows 

how the love of God can 

and does change people.  

Do you know and feel the 

love of our Lord for you, 

your spouse, or your family?  Make the 

time to allow the love of God to 

strengthen, renew and rekindle your 

marriage relationship.  Attend the next 

Worldwide Marriage Encounter week-

end on December 6-8, 2013.  Contact 

Jim and Kris McCulloch, 630-577-0778.  

For more information visit our website 

at: wwmejoliet.org.   

The religious education teachers and Alyce would like to thank the 

C.A.L.M. group for providing us with a scrumptious luncheon Sun-

day for our Catechist training.  We’d also like to thank Rob Kollross and Bruce Killian for desserts and helping 

to set up.  Connie Smith, consultant for Rural Faith Formation of the Diocese of Joliet provided training to 18 

teachers from 3 parishes.  We learned, laughed and let God guide us through the afternoon.  Teachers in attend-

ance earned 4 hours of the 6 hours required yearly for their continued faith formation.  Please keep our teachers 

in your thoughts and prayers as we mark the end of our year of faith! 

 

Also from the RE… in the months of Nov, Dec, and Jan the RE students and teachers invite you to participate in 

a food drive for the local food pantry at Shepherds Closet.  Items especially needed are paper goods and personal 

hygiene items as well as canned and dry goods.  Boxes will be available at the front entry of the hall and in back 

of church.  The catechism of the catholic church tells us:  “The corporal works of mercy consist especially in the 

feeding the hungry, sheltering the homeless, clothing the naked, visiting the sick and imprisoned, and burying the 

dead: 243  Among all these, giving alms to the poor is one of the chief witnesses to fraternal charity:  it is also a 

work of justice pleasing to God :244 (CC 2447)   

 

YOUTH  MASS HAS MOVED FROM NOV 17 TO NOV 24...PLEASE MARK YOUR CALENDARS! Thanks 

From the RE Desk 


